From:
Clements, Jeff

Sent:
Tuesday, July 03, 2007 10:24 AM

To:
Clements, Jeff; Cowart, Mark (mark_cowart@bellsouth.net); Curley, Charles; Deen, Randy; Elaine Burnett; Greg.Anderson@EverBank.com; Jolly, John; Lee, Robert; Looney, Gary; Lowe, Marcella; Magee, Charlie (cmagee@airone.aero); Mallett, Ron; Martin, Lee; Meroney, Mike; Myers, Lou; Nicole Lester (niclester@comcast.net); Palombi, John; Pamela Korn (pkorn@aebfl.com); Tippins, Louvenia

Cc:
Carle, Robert; CITYC

Subject:
TRUE meeting cancellation

REMINDER – the TRUE Commission monthly meeting scheduled for this Thursday, July 5th has been cancelled due to lack of a quorum.  The next monthly meeting will be on Thursday, August 2nd.
**Please note that under Florida's very broad public records law, e-mails to and from city officials may be subject to public disclosure**

